

the Alle Cers missionaries to Mexico

Withall praying also for us, that God would open unto us a door of utterance... Colossians 4:3

It's a blessing and a privilege to send you greetings and news from the Yucatán Peninsula.

We've had a busy fall this year.
Liz and I went to the United States
for 7 weeks to report to some of
our supporting churches and we
also had the joy of presenting in 2
new churches. We will do the same
next year (Lord willing) instead of a long
furlough, we will visit churches in Feb

March, and then again in August
September of next year.

While we were in the States, we were busy making arrangements for our 2nd Leadership Conference. So, when we got back home it was at full speed. We had 5 preachers for 4 days, with sessions in the morning and more in the evening. We had many local pastors attending with their leaders and it was a very fruitful time.

On another note, we had the blessing of meeting with Pstr. Dave Darling, who is the Director of Campaigns for Christ. He came to our leadership conference, and we have made some plans for 3 campaigns in Merida for next January. The week after our conference, he and I went out for a few days looking for some venues, and we enlisted some local pastors to be a part of the operations. We will be receiving 200,000 John and Romans and about 2500 New Testaments to distribute. Bro Darling will be coming with 18 Americans to work handing out the literature with an invitation to come to an evangelistic meeting. We are asking that you make this an issue of prayer. We are praying that as we lift up Christ, many will come to salvation, that local churches will

receive the increase and we also have plans for follow-up with Discipleship. The dates are Jan 26 – Feb 5. Please PRAY! We are asking the Lord to do a great work in the hearts of all we come into contact with. Thank you!

The following Sunday after our Leadership Conference, we had a great service, 2 came forward for baptism, 2 more made it known that they wanted to know how to be saved, we rejoice for the recent decisions being made. We also saw a few saved in one of our Mission Works outside the city the week after. One of our visiting pastors went with us and he preached for us, it

was very well received, and we saw some people deciding to follow Jesus in salvation.

God has been blessing our work here in the Peninsula, the church is growing, both spiritually and numerically.

We also are asking for prayers over the paperwork that was stalled in the City Planning Dept. We believe it's being resolved, and we ask that prayers be made to help us move forward on our 2nd floor construction.

Thank you and God bless, **Bro Mitchell Muller**"Assuredly gathering that the Lord had called us to preach the gospel

Sending Church: Open Door Baptist Pastor Jason Murphy 177014 44th Ave W Lynnwood, WA 98037



Support Address: Word for the World Baptist Ministries PO Box 849 Rossville, GA 30741-0849

unto them ..." Acts 16:10